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- DEFENSE INTELLIGENCE AGENCY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20340-5100

U-16-7753/FAC-2A1 (FOIA)

Mr. John Greenewald

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

Thisresponds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, dated August 24, 2015,
case number.0485-2015, that you submitted to the Defense Intelligence Agency (DIA) for
information concerning a copy of records, electronic or otherwise, of the policy, document, or
memorandum of agreement that covers and deals with interactions between DIA’s staff and
the DIA’s Office of Inspector General.

A search of DIA's systems of records located one document (8 pages) responsive to your
request. Upon review, I have determined that the document is appropriate for release in full.
DIA has not withheld any reasonably segregable non-exempt portions of the record.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request, you may contact the DIA FOIA
Requester Service Center, as well as our FOIA Public Liaison at 301-394-5587. ’

You may also exercise your right to file an administrative appeal by writing to the address
below and referring to case number (0485-2015). Your appeal must be postmarked no later than
90 days after the date of this letter.

Defense Intelligence Agency
7400 Pentagon

ATTN: FAC2A1 (FOIA
Washington, D.C. 20301-7400

Sincerely,

izsun y wehdeo—
1 Enclosure Alesia Y. Wilfiams R™
Chief, FOIA and Declassification Services Office






























